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Liz became Mayor in mid-May, and in the two months since
then she has been very busy attending events and meeting
community groups and individuals.
 
She says, "If you look strictly at Mayoral events then it adds up
to 40 in the first two months. No complaints though! It’s been
an absolute privilege and I’ve really enjoyed meeting so many
people and supporting all the events which have been
happening this summer."
 
Read More about the Mayor now
.
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Because all the data in our Annual Satisfaction Survey is
anonymised we cannot reply to residents individually, but we do
respond to feedback we receive through the survey.

At intervals we publish a "You said, We did" type document to
illustrate what steps the Council has taken to address commonly
recurring issues and problems. We also let you know in news
releases, social media posts or other information we disseminate
about the actions we have taken, or where we have made
changes or improvements based directly on what you have told
us. 

We urge as many people as possible to respond to the annual
survey and for families to encourage their young people to fill in
the survey. The views of future residents of the town are very
important when making long term plans. 

ANNUAL RESIDENTS' SURVEY

The comment in the image here suggests that there
could be more community events that might appeal to
different age groups and demographics. Another
requested more play days and another wanted more
things for seniors. 

The Town Council has a number of community events that it
organises throughout the year but absolutely agrees that there
is always room for more community events! 
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This is a copy of a chart generated by the
survey report system which is rating
satisfaction levels across our services. 

YOU SAID, WE DID


